
High School Board Report 
January 2023 

 
1. Drama Club: Little play- Cinderella made it to the ball and landed the p[rince even with 

the help of a substitute fairy godmother. Drama club put on three great performances for 
the elementary, middle, and high school students. Lot’s of chuckles and laughs! 
 

2. Winter HoCo- We had lots of fun celebrating Winter Homecoming! Mr. Bramlet hosted a 
dodgeball tournament at lunch all week, culminating in the winning student team facing 
the teachers in the Championship at our assembly on Friday. The students K-12 enjoyed 
our dress up days (PJ day, Wacky day, Anything but a Backpack, & Aggie Wear). We 
also enjoyed several lip sync performances at our assembly on Friday. A few classes 
participated and our teachers brought a great boy band mashup performance. We 
wrapped up by celebrating our Winter sport teams and their accomplishments. Go 
Aggies!  
 

3. eSports- Our students have started their eSports preseason work and are getting 
prepped and ready for the start of the season next month. They’ve had a great deal of 
support from staff and the community and are excited to be a part of this new 
opportunity. 
 

4. FASFA: Flamazing- Ms. Mackoul and Mrs. Lloyd have been working with the Seniors to 
submit their FASFA’s and are celebrating the completions with recognition and a goodie 
bag.  


